	
	

	
	


	Date:  2nd November  2021

Our ref: PCSP21/TG/School Watch
 fillin"Your ref" 

 fillin"Date" 
	              :  fillin"Telephone" 


        Dear Parent
School Watch Scheme
Armagh, Banbridge and Craigavon Policing and Community Safety Partnership (PCSP) and PSNI are working in partnership with local schools to establish School Watch areas.

Each year schools in Armagh, Banbridge and Craigavon are spending much needed money repairing or replacing damaged or stolen property, which is the result of burglary and criminal damage.
The PCSP & PSNI are asking you to help stop this type of criminal activity occurring. If you see anything unusual or suspicious at St Mary’s PS Maghery – perhaps someone in the grounds after hours or during school holidays, please contact your local police station on 101 or if it is an emergency, call 999. 

You can help St Mary’s PS save money, which can be used for school resources, rather than replacing stolen or damaged property! 

School Watch signs will also be installed near the school to help deter criminals entering school grounds and to encouraging reporting of any suspicious activity.
Your assistance regarding this matter would be greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely
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